

## OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

Keʻena O Ka Meia COUNTY OF MAUI – Kalana O Maui

March 17, 2017

Honorable Alan M. Arakawa Mayor County of Maui 200 S. High Street Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

For Transmittal to:

Honorable Mike White, Chair And Members of the Maui County Council 200 South High Street Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair White,

SUBJECT: SALARY FOR THE COUNTY AUDITOR

At its March 10, 2017 meeting, the Salary Commission voted to approve a 12% Salary increase for the County Auditor. The new salary will be One Hundred-Thirty One Thousand-Forty Dollars (\$ 131,040.00).

The salary increase is retroactive from July 1, 2016.

Thank you for your attention in this matter. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (808) 205-2597.

Sincerely,

JOSEPH TALON, Chair Salary Commission

xc: Keith Regan, Managing Director Lynn Araki-Regan, Budget Director

Danny Agsalog, Director of Finance

David Underwood, Director of Personnel Services

Gary Murai, Deputy Corporation Counsel

John L. Buck III, Executive Assistant to the Mayor

COUNTY COMMUNICATION NO. 17-156

OR TRANSMITTAL